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SABC APOLOGISES TO PRESIDENT RAMAPHOSA 

 
Johannesburg – Thursday, 05 September 2019 - In a pre-recorded televised message by President Cyril 

Ramaphosa to the nation this evening, the South African Broadcasting Corporation (SABC),  inadvertently 

broadcast an incorrect version of the President’s speech on SABC News, while the correct version was played 

across all SABC radio stations. 

 

The public broadcaster wishes to apologise to the President of the Republic and the nation for any 

embarrassment caused in this unfortunate breach of news production processes. 

The SABC takes this issue very seriously and can assure the President and the public that due processes will be 

followed and appropriate action taken. 
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